
 

Retired Members’ Event – 18 April 2018 
 

 
Thirteen people enjoyed a visit to Chelsea Football Club on 18 April, and 

were treated to a visit to the Press Room and the home and away 
dressing rooms. We visited the pitch side during the tour as well as sitting 

in the dug out. These were photo opportunities. 
 

We then adjourned to a hotel for our buffet lunch and decided the autumn 
visit would be to the Post Office train at Mount Pleasant or an excursion to 

the Thames River Police Museum in Wapping. 
 

If you have not been tempted to attend one of our meetings, and are 
CIPFA retired looking for companionship, I thoroughly recommend you 

keep an eye open for news of future meetings. 

 
 

Eric Keighley 
CIPFA South East 


